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28/10/2021  23:26:212021/2841/P SUPC Cllr Paul 

Tomlinson

Dear Sir/Madam

I support the use of the St Aloysius Infants' School site at 28 Phoenix Road as a food bank as there is clearly a 

need to allow the Euston food bank to expand and also to have additional food bank facilities in the ward. I am 

glad that the closed school will be used, but I do wonder if it is necessary to change the use for the whole site 

as I think there is a need for continued additional educational use for catch-up classes due to Covid-19 and 

educational space for our local children in general. I note that it is not proposed to change the use of the 

two-story building at the east end of the site - as I understand it No 30 Phoenix Road - and I would welcome 

the co-operation of the site users to allow an educational use of that building or some other part of the site. 

The educational use could consist of cooking classes or of environmental education, for example. 

Regards

Cllr Paul Tomlinson

St Pancras & Somers Town ward
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